
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Aero Tech Manufacturing Announces Direct Sales and Technical Support for the DDS 
System. 

North Salt Lake, Utah – October 10th, 2024 – Aero Tech Manufacturing is excited to 
announce that its renowned DDS System will now be available for direct purchase, in addition to 
its existing distribution through Jon Don. This strategic shift allows Aero Tech to provide 
customized packages tailored to each customer’s unique requirements, ensuring the highest level 
of satisfaction and performance. 

This new sales approach offers DDS System owners the flexibility to continue receiving 
technical support through Jon Don's fourteen nationwide locations or to contact Aero Tech 
directly. This direct line of communication adds another layer of support, enabling users to get 
back in the field working as quickly as possible with expert assistance and custom solutions. 

Long-time customer Michael Shoney expressed his enthusiasm: “Having worked with Aero Tech 
for 18 years with the XT, I’m thrilled that I can now purchase DDS Systems directly from them 
as well. It's reassuring to know that all DDS customers can easily reach out to Aero Tech for any 
technical support.” 

Aero Tech Manufacturing is committed to enhancing customer experience and satisfaction. The 
direct sales model for the DDS System underscores the company's dedication to providing 
innovative solutions and top-tier support. 

For more information please contact: 

Sales: 
Scott Mckay 
Truck Sales Manager 
O: 801.292.0493 
F: 801.292.9908 
 
Technical Support: 
Errol Kuntzelman 
Truck Technical Support 
801-292-0493/866-390-2376 
 


